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Musicians and Philharmonic Reach Contract Agreement; 
Concerts Return on March 24 

 
Fort Wayne, IN (March 8, 2023) -- Fort Wayne Philharmonic concerts will resume following the tentative 
agreement today of a new contract between Fort Wayne Musicians Association (AFM Local 58) and the 
Fort Wayne Philharmonic. The new agreement expires in August of 2026.  
 
“With a new agreement, we will be able to move forward together and return excellent programs and 
performances to the public,” said Philharmonic President and CEO Brittany Hall. “The Philharmonic has a 
bright future, and we are committed to rebuilding our culture to continue to serve as a source of 
community pride and regional strength in Northeast Indiana.”  
 
“This 4-year contract gives us our first wage increase since 2019, brings Musician salaries above pre 
pandemic levels, and expands our season to 30 weeks”, said Musician Spokesperson and Philharmonic 
Principal Clarinetist Campbell MacDonald. 
 
Philharmonic Board Chair Rick James said the Board is pleased that performances are returning with the 
new agreement and thanks the community for its patience and continued support. “The Philharmonic 
Board remains committed to our orchestra and appreciates the patience of patrons who are awaiting 
the return of music to the Philharmonic stage. The Musicians of our orchestra are a great treasure for 
our community and this agreement assures that we will continue creating the highest level of music-
making together.  
 
“We look forward to working collaboratively to create a stronger, sustainable, and more unified Fort 
Wayne Philharmonic for many years to come,” he said. 
 
The Philharmonic will resume on March 24 with the production of Swan Lake with our partners at the 
Fort Wayne Ballet. The remainder of the 2022-2023 season will continue as scheduled on April 13 with 
Bach in the Barn. More information regarding performances can be found at www.fwphil.org or by 
calling the ArtsTix Box Office at 260-422-4226. 
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Philharmonic Contact:  Sara Manning, Project Manager  
Phone: 260.481.0764 
Email: smanning@fwphil.org 

Musician Spokesperson: Campbell MacDonald, Orchestra 
Committee Chair 
Phone: 260.515.5135 
Email: campbellrmacdonald@gmail.com 

 
 



Fort Wayne Philharmonic 
The Fort Wayne Philharmonic’s mission is to inspire and foster a lifelong love of symphonic music through performance and 
education. Music Director Andrew Constantine leads the Fort Wayne Philharmonic. All programming is made possible by the 
support of community individuals, businesses, corporations and foundations. The Fort Wayne Philharmonic is graciously 
supported by the following partners: Purdue University. Fort Wayne, The National Endowment for the Arts, Indiana Arts 
Commission, Arts Campus Fort Wayne and Arts United. For additional information, call 260.481.0777 or visit fwphil.org. 
 
Fort Wayne Philharmonic Players’ Association 
The Fort Wayne Philharmonic Players' Association is dedicated to providing cultural growth, economic health and quality of 
life to Fort Wayne and the surrounding area through the consistent performance of orchestral music at the highest level of 
excellence. 
 
 

 
 

https://fwphil.org/about-the-phil/mission-values
https://fwphil.org/about-the-phil/artistic-leadership/andrew-constantine

